Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

This is the last full week of the quarter. All grades should be up to date and encourage your students to make up any missing assignments. On November 2, we will have Student Led Conferences with teachers. Please communicate with your student's teachers to set up a time. The window will be from 11 am to 3:30 pm only.

This is Red Ribbon Week in North Carolina. This year's theme is "Be kind to your mind. Live Drug Free." On Wednesday, October 25 everyone is asked to wear red.

We are also still collecting can goods for our Fall Food Drive. Please bring in your cans to help us support families during the holiday season.

Our Arts Department will have it's Fall Showcase on Thursday, October 26 from 6 to 7:30 pm. Please come out and support our Performing Arts Department.

This week in athletics, our Boy's Volleyball/Girl's Soccer will play at Western on Monday. Our football team will be Jackson Middle School on Wednesday.

Please remember that One Cards are expected everyday at school and for students to attend any afterschool activities. Those are all of the announcements, let's keep Charging Ahead and let's have a great week Rams!
